
LMHA OFFICES  

WILL BE CLOSED:  

Monday, May  28 

Wednesday, July 4 

Thursday, July 26 

The LMHA  

Information Line 
The LMHA information 

line is available for appli-

cants to call and get their 

status and for residents 

to obtain their balances. 

To reach the LMHA Infor-

mation Line 

call (440) 288-7402 

The Information Line is   

also available in Spanish. 

Shelbi is an 

Oberlin High 

School senior 

with a GPA of 

3.4824.  She 

was the  

secretary of Oberlin’s Art Club and 

student of the month.  Shelbi  

describes herself as a hard working 

young lady who is ready to prosper 

in the world and to help others that 

are in need.  After graduation, Shelbi 

plans to attend LCCC to become an 

Art Therapist.  Good luck, Shelbi! 

Terrance is a  

Lincoln West 

High School  

senior with a GPA 

of 3.4.  He was 

on the  

basketball, football, and track & field 

teams, and has earned awards for 

basketball.  Terrance describes  

himself as very motivated to  

succeed.  After graduation, Terrance 

plans to attend Akron University to 

become an architectural engineer.  

Good luck, Terrance! 

Brittany is an Elyria High 

School senior with a GPA of 

3.0.  She was in the  

Yearbook, Science, and 

Students Against Bullying 

clubs.  Brittany describes 

herself as a hard worker 

and putting all her effort into everything 

she does, as well as being caring and 

lovable.  After graduation, Brittany 

plans to attend Tiffin University to major 

in criminal justice and forensic  

psychology/science and become an FBI 

Agent or detective. Good luck, Brittany! 

Antonio is a Lorain High 

School senior with a 

GPA of 2.5.  He was on 

the football, track, and 

lifting teams, and has 

earned Academic Achievement,  

All-league Honor Award in 2017 & 

2018, Defensive MVP Award, Defensive 

Player of the Game.  Antonio describes 

himself saying “I push hard for what I 

achieve.”  After graduation, Antonio 

plans to attend Tiffin University with a 

full scholarship to become an  

Registered Nurse and play for the NFL. 

Good luck, Antonio! 

LMHA would like to congratulate all of our 2018 High School     

Graduates!  We are so proud of all of your accomplishments and 

look forward to seeing all of your successes in the future!  We are 

excited to share four of our graduates’ stories below.   
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DO YOU HAVE 

RENTER’S  

INSURANCE? 

 

 

 

 

 

The cost of renter’s          

insurance varies depending 

on where you live, but it can 

often cost between only 

$15 to $30 per month. 

Most policies are intended 

to cover your personal  

property in the event of a 

fire, water damage, theft, 

and vandalism.  

Call your local insurance 

companies for additional 

information. 

Do not try to handle ANY 

pest problem by yourself.                

Let us help! 

Sprays, foggers, or other 

pesticides are expensive 

and they won’t solve the 

problem. Leave pesti-

cides to the  experts.  

LMHA is here to help you. 

Report pest problems  

immediately. LMHA will 

take care of the problem 

for you  for FREE. 

 

To report pests please  

call in a work order at  

440-288-7400. 

Now Accepting Applications for the 
 

The sooner you sign up,  

the sooner you can start SAVING money! 

Contact Jani Justice, Public Housing  

FSS Case Manager, at 440-288-7485. 

Please join us for our HUD Strong Families Event, which 

celebrates and promotes the importance of mothers and 

fathers in a child’s life.  There will be agency resources 

and hands on activities for the whole family! 
 

Friday, June 15th from 11:00am—3:00pm  

Wilkes Villa, 104 Louden Ct, Elyria 

Green Thumb Reminders! 
Plants will arrive between May 16-May 19th. 

   

Our judges will be visiting July 24th & July 26th. 

 

The award ceremony will be held September 12th from 10am-
noon at LMHA Main Office, 1600 Kansas Ave, Lorain.   

Second Harvest Senior Food Box Distribution 

Once a month, Second Harvest will be delivering food  

boxes to Kennedy Plaza, Riverview Plaza, and Harr Plaza.  

These boxes contain 40-50 pounds of various foods  

including fresh fruits and vegetables!  To be eligible,  

individuals must be age 60 or older and living on no more 

than 130% of the Federal Poverty Level ($15782 for one 

person).  Upcoming delivery dates are: 

June 7th *** July 5th *** August 2nd 
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